
 

 

                                                                                                                                                

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
The next meeting of the West Pennine LMC will take place on Tuesday 12th January 2021 
Commencing at 7.00pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
Chair:   Dr Amir Hannan 
 
  
Welcome/ introductions from the Chair  

 
1. Congratulations to Dr Amir Hannan, MBE 

 
2. Apologies for absence  

 
3. Accuracy of minutes  

 
4. Conflicts of interest  

 
5. Matters Arising 

 
6. COVID 19 vaccination programme – All 

 
7. LMC survey re vaccination programme - results 

 
8. Tier 5 in General Practice 

 
9. Officer remuneration (new rates agreed at July 2020 meeting – agreement to review in 6 

months’ time) 
 
10. GPDF Levy/ conference expenses – AD (carried forward from December meeting). 

 
11. T&G referrals update (Community & CAMHS) 

 
12. T&G ICFT IG service issues - JH 
 
13. Practice Nurse update – KH 

 
14. DPO update - JH  

 
15. GPC update - AD 

 
16. Oldham LMC/CCG – Update - MW 

 
17. T&G LMC/CCG– Update  
 
18. AOB  
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Correspondence received December 2020- January 2021 
 
 
 
BMA 
 

- GPC updates 
 
 
GM Partnership 
 

- COVID 19 vaccination programme information 
 

 
 
 
Oldham CCG 
 

- Notice re Glodwick practices procurement 
 
 
 
T&G CCG 
 

- COVID 19 resilience group – fortnightly updates 
 
 
 
Other 
 

- GPDF quota 
- T&G ICFT re community referrals (email trail) 
-  LMC Buyers Group update 
- NWAS update 

 
 


